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Russell Street/Main Road/Sheoak 

Road junctions 
Mitcham Hills Road Corridor Upgrade 
 

Construction Update 
 

The South Australian Government has committed $20 million towards the Mitcham Hills 

Corridor which includes the upgrade of the Russell Street / Main Road / Sheoak Road 

junctions.  

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is planning to commence construction on 

the Russell Street/ Main Road/Sheoak Road junctions in the coming months.  

Prior to construction commencing, service relocation works are continuing with the next stage of works 

planned to commence from Monday, 24 October 2022, with completion in December 2022, weather 

permitting. Works will include the relocation of SA Water and telecommunications infrastructure. 

The majority of works will be undertaken Monday to Friday, between 7am and 5pm, with some weekend 

works. In order to minimise traffic impacts and to ensure the works can be completed safely and efficiently, 

some night works may also be required. Advance notice for night works will be provided as works progress.  

The planned treatments for the junctions can be viewed on the concept design on the project website 

(www.dit.sa.gov.au/mitchamhills). Thank you to all members of the community who provided feedback and 

insights throughout the design process.  

Construction is scheduled to commence in late 2022, with completion expected in 2023. The Department 

acknowledges the importance of carefully managing works during the bushfire season. We will continue to 

engage with relevant authorities throughout construction and will maintain emergency access at all times.  

Old Belair and James Road junction review  
The Infrastructure SA (ISA) review of the proposed Old Belair and James Road junction upgrade is currently 
underway. We look forward to sharing updates on this review as they are received. 
 
Further information 
If you have any further enquiries or would like to register your interest in the project to receive updates, 
please:  

• email DIT.MitchamHills@sa.gov.au 

• call 1300 794 880 

• or visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/mitchamhills  
 
Kind Regards, 
Mitcham Hills Corridor project engagement team 
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